
Hicksville American Soccer Club 

Po box 114 

Hicksville,NY 11801 

 BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

10/17/22 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT : 7:31pm 

BOARD MEMBERS ATTENDING: CHRIS ACCORD, LIZ LOPES, , WARREN ROSARIO, MARILY PAULIS-KNESKI,  

ANDY SPATHIS, STRATIS CHRISTODOULOU, KIM VILLATORO 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: NONE 

Secretary’s Report: Liz Lopes :  We have been in touch with The Hicksville High School Guidance dept 

regarding the 2023 Dave Daly Scholarship. Application with be opened sometime in early spring 2023. 

The number of recipients will be determined at the close of application deadline.   

Intramurals Director’s Report: Stratis Christodoulou: Intramural registration is open. There are 

45players as of now. We will continue to recruit more players.  

Registrar’s Report: Marilyn Paulis-Kneski :  Travel and Intramural registration is open. New Gotsport 

system is working well with payments. Emails are being sent out if payment options need to be updated. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Warren Rosario : We received a check for $1,000. from Omni Mortgage to sponsor 

HASC. Accounts are as follow: 

Checking Acct                                  $ 48,860.12        (as of 9/30/22) 

Registration Acct                            $ 47,025.16         (as of 9/30/22)  

Sub Total                                          $ 95,885.28 

Deposits Pend                                 $   1,000.00 

Sub Total                                          $ 96,885.28 

Uncleared Checks____________$_               0 

Balance                                            $ 96,885.28 

 

Travel Director: Kim Villatoro:  New goals need to be purchased at Walker field. TOB will not assist in 

the purchase therefore HASC will purchase.  Net nets have already been ordered for Kolm fields. Division 

Champion sweatshirts have been ordered for the Spring 2022 winners. Reminder that 1st game team 

sets up flags and last game team is to put them away. There is a broken net at Kolm that needs to be 

removed.  

Vice Presidents Report: Chris Accord-. Being that we are half way through the season, coaches should 

be starting to plan ahead for winter and spring seasons 

President Report: Andy Spathis:  we are all working with our new platform Gotsport. An email will be 

sent out in the near future explaining .We are looking for a volunteer to help with our Social media. 

Please each out to info@hicksvillesoccer.com if interested.  

mailto:info@hicksvillesoccer.com


MEETING QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

OLD BUSINESS: NONE 

. NEW BUSINESS:   Q: The girls  Blue Devils and Blue Rebels are asking for support because of the decline 

of players and asking for reteaching of fundamentals & commitment to their team.  

A:  HASC is here to support all players and teams. We will arrange a meeting with parents and coaches in 

the hopes to come up with a solution to this problem.  

 

Meeting End:     8:57pm -  ALL IN FAVOR 


